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Henrik Yr 3Henrik Yr 3Henrik Yr 3
Marlow BW Yr 3Marlow BW Yr 3Marlow BW Yr 3

Hugo Year 1Hugo Year 1Hugo Year 1
Telar M Year 1Telar M Year 1Telar M Year 1
Grace S YearGrace S YearGrace S Year      111

We have a great range of resources in our library. 
It is the families responsibility to look after books that have been borrowed

and return them following the borrowing period of one week.
If books are not returned or are returned damaged, families will be asked to

replace the book(s) and costs will be incurred.



We ask that you please check your homes to ensure all books have been
returned to the St Mary's Library. There have been occasions where books
have been returned to local libraries instead of our school library. We have
had a call from Rex Airlines as a family left a St Mary’s library book there. 



Lastly, a HUGE thank you to the Visser family for donating a wonderful

range of books for our school library.
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